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PUBLIC NOTICE OF LOCATION FOR SEPTEMBER 22, 2025, MEETING  
 
 
 
The North Carolina State Board of CPA Examiners will conduct its 
September 22, 2025, meeting on the UNC Pembroke campus. The 
meeting will take place in the following location: 
 

Thomas College of Business and Economics 
James A. Thomas Hall (JATH) 

Event Room JATH #225 
(upstairs on the left from Parking Lot No. 19) 

 
The meeting, which is open to the public, will begin at 1:00 p.m.  
 
The meeting agenda will be posted on the Board’s website. 
nccpaboard.gov/about/, at least three (3) business days before the 
meeting.  
 
If you have questions about the meeting or the agenda, please contact 
the Board by phone at (919) 733-4222 or by email at 
communications@nccpaboard.gov.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Posted 08/18/2025 in accordance with NCGS §143-318.12. Public notice of official meetings. 


